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February 1, 2018 

 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
 
Subject: Mathletics 
 
 
In 2017 we trialled Reading Eggs and Reading Eggspress and we have made a commitment to using this 
product this year for students in R4-8 and in the Colgan Learning Hub.  
 
After consideration and consultation with students last year we have decided not to continue our 
commitment with Mathletics. Our main reasons for this are: 

 the combined cost of both products was nearly $50 per student and we felt this was too high. 
 last year we noticed a drop in student engagement in the senior school. 

We still really value the product and hope to explore other digital learning options for students throughout 
the year. In the meantime teachers will be making use of free online products.  
 
If you would like to continue with Mathletics and get your child a home subscription you can do this by 
visiting http://nz.mathletics.com/home 
Annual subscriptions usually cost $99. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Paula Carr 
St Patrick's Catholic School, Te Awamutu 
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